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September 28, 2023 
 
Mike Iacovelli 
Caledon Cavaliers RFC 
Via Email 
 
RE: 2023 RUGBY ONTARIO MINOR CLUB PROGRAM OF THE YEAR 
 
Dear Mike,  
 
I am writing to inform you that the Caledon Cavaliers RFC Minor program has been selected as the 
recipient of the Rugby Ontario 2023 Minor Club Program of The Year Award.  Congratulations, once again!   
 
I am pleased to provide you with details of Rugby Ontario’s Hall of Fame and Awards Dinner on November 
25th, 2023, where the club will be presented the Award.  On this evening, we will recognize 14 individuals 
or clubs who have made a difference in the sport of Rugby in 2023, as well as inducting six new members 
into the Rugby Ontario Hall of Fame. 
 
The schedule of the evening is as follows:  
 
Date: Saturday, November 25, 2023 
Time: 5:30pm to 11:00pm 
Location: Maple Banquet Hall, 1325 Eglinton Avenue East, Mississauga, ON L4W 4L9 (Link to Map) 
 
Rugby Ontario is pleased to offer you one (1) complimentary ticket for the dinner.  In order for your seat 
to be reserved, please confirm your attendance by Wednesday, October 18, 2023.   Should you be unable 
to attend in person, we would be pleased to extend the invitation to another guest who can attend to 
receive the award on your behalf.  We kindly ask that you notify of this request as soon as possible so that 
arrangements can be made.  
 
Additionally, we are happy to assist your family and guests in purchasing further tickets, and we can also 
organize for a table(s) for you and your guests.  Additional tickets can be purchased through the following 
link: 
 
 
 
 
 
Event Website: https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/2023-rugby-ontario-hall-of-fame-awards-dinner-tickets-715599466267?aff=oddtdtcreator  
 
Should you or a group of guests wish to purchase a Table of 9 so that you can be seated together using 
your complementary ticket, there is an option to apply a special promo code on the ticket webpage.  Go 
to the event webpage (see link above) and click on the “Tickets” button.  On the next screen, there is a 
feature above the listed ticket options to “Enter promo code” – click on this and enter the following code 
(case sensitive): RugbyAwards23 
 

Buy Tickets Here 

http://www.rugbyontario.com/
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Maple+Banquet+Hall+and+Corporate+Event+Centre/@43.6352027,-79.6228656,15z/data=!3m1!5s0x882b3897307a3e75:0xe76358d2b7aa1f3b!4m12!1m6!3m5!1s0x0:0x97757ea0cbaa77d6!2sMaple+Banquet+Hall+and+Corporate+Event+Centre!8m2!3d43.63
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/2023-rugby-ontario-hall-of-fame-awards-dinner-tickets-715599466267?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/2023-rugby-ontario-hall-of-fame-awards-dinner-tickets-715599466267?aff=oddtdtcreator
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You, or a representative of the club, will be presented with the Award during the Dinner.  At this point, 
the opportunity will be given to make a short acceptance speech.  We wish to confirm that your Award 
will read: Caledon Cavaliers RFC.  If you would like to edit this, please confirm this as well.  Additionally, 
we request a recent photograph(s) of the team that can be used with your consent for publication and 
display during the event.  This can emailed to the contact below. 
 
Should you have any questions or require any further information or assistance with purchasing tickets, 
please feel free to contact Rachel Lester, Rugby Ontario’s Coordinator, Events & Competitions 
(rlester@rugbyontario.com). 
   
Once again, congratulations on being recognized with this award.  I look forward to spending an enjoyable 
evening with you and your guests. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Myles Spencer 
Chief Executive Officer 
Rugby Ontario 
 

http://www.rugbyontario.com/
mailto:rlester@rugbyontario.com

